

Johns Hopkins Bayview Medical Center

having been assessed by AABB, has been found to meet the requirements of applicable Standards of this organization and therefore is granted this

CERTIFICATE OF ACCREDITATION

for the following activities:

Transfusion Activities

In Witness whereof the undersigned, being duly authorized, have caused this Certificate to be issued and the AABB Corporate Seal to be affixed.

Effective Dates:

July 01, 2024 - June 30, 2026

President, AABB

Chair, Accreditation Program Committee Dayand Bongs G.

SOCKI DIVES



June 12, 2024

Sharon Stinnett Johns Hopkins Bayview Medical Center 4940 Eastern Ave. Baltimore, MD 21224-2735

Dear Sharon Stinnett:

It is a pleasure to acknowledge formal accreditation of your facility by AABB. Your facility's quality and operational systems have been assessed and determined to meet or exceed the rigorous requirements determined by AABB's Standards Committees.

Specifically, AABB accreditation is extended to your facility for the performance of the following activities as assessed under the 34th edition of the *Standards for Blood Banks and Transfusion Services*:

Transfusion Activities

This letter of accreditation and the enclosed certificate are your official record of this action. We hope you will display this award in a prominent place as evidence of your commitment to attaining the highest standards of quality. Your accreditation will expire on June 30, 2026.

Please extend my most sincere congratulations on behalf of AABB to your staff and your governing board.

Sincerely,

Aaron Tobian, MD, PhD

Aurow Tolian

AABB President

Member ID: 3109

Enclosures: Certificate of Accreditation

Disclaimer: Due to the global health emergency declared in January 2020 some assessments were delayed beyond their defined assessment cycle. As a result, there may be a lack of continuity in the certification dates. This statement serves as notification that at no point was this facility's accreditation waived or in jeopardy.



June 12, 2024

Dr. Kevan J. Salimian Johns Hopkins Bayview Medical Center 4940 Eastern Ave. Baltimore, MD 21224-2735

Dear Dr. Kevan J. Salimian:

It is a pleasure to acknowledge formal accreditation of your facility by AABB. Your quality and operational systems have been assessed and determined to meet or exceed the rigorous requirements set by the association. Specifically, accreditation is extended to your facility for the performance of the following activities:

Transfusion Activities

A letter of accreditation and a certificate have been sent under separate cover to the individual designated as your facility's accreditation information contact. We hope you will display this award in a prominent place as evidence of your commitment to attaining the highest standards of quality.

Please extend my most sincere congratulations to your staff and your governing board.

Sincerely,

Aaron Tobian, MD, PhD

aunow Tolian

AABB President

Member ID: 3109

Disclaimer: Due to the global health emergency declared in January 2020 some assessments were delayed beyond their defined assessment cycle. As a result, there may be a lack of continuity in the certification dates. This statement serves as notification that at no point was this facility's accreditation waived or in jeopardy.